
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 9th September 2016 

Physical Education Lessons Year 3 and 4 

Your Child’s Physical Education lessons this year will be on a Monday morning and their 

games lessons on a Wednesday afternoon.  This year in Physical Education our aim is to 

make sure every child in Year 3 and 4 is able to swim in deep water.  In order to this we are 

going to start swimming lessons on the 12th September and continue with them until the 3rd of 

April.  We believe that this will give every child the opportunity to make outstanding progress 

in swimming lessons. 

The P.E kit required for swimming is a plain navy blue costume/trunks/shorts, towel and a 

navy blue swimming hat for the girls.  All of this information is on the school website.  

In Games lessons this term all pupils will be developing their coordination working with Aston 

Villa Football Club.  We are lucky enough to be given the opportunity to have our lessons with 

Aston Villa coaches at their academy building.  The main focus of the lesson will be based on 

football.  

The Games kit for this term will be trainers, blue football socks, shin pads, shorts/skort and 
polo shirt.    
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Lawrence 
P. E. Department    


